
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 427 — 07 FEBRUARY 2020 
UPDATED PRODUCT SERVICE AND CONTRACTS CONTACT 
DETAILS 

 
 

Product Service and Contracts has renamed its mail box to better align with Immigration New 
Zealand’s new structure.  

The mailbox has changed to; 

 INZ BVO Commercial Relationships INZ-BVOCommercialRelationships@mbie.govt.nz 

The new email address came into effect on Tuesday 28 January. 

The old email address will remain effective until the 7 February 2020. Emails sent to the old email 
address (INZVisaServicesCommercialRelationships@mbie.govt.nz) will not receive a response after 7 
February. 
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